

----- Original Message -----

From: <dreeb@albany.edu>

To: <tordaa@hotmail.com>; <billmeehan@hotmail.com>;
<knight@atmos.albany.edu>; <DSmith161@nycap.rr.com>;
<james.white@ps.ge.com>; <trapasso2001@yahoo.com>; <eslercpe@aol.com>;
<lswhalen@aol.com>; <sharauzl@nycap.rr.com>; <gnacik@msn.com>;
<phaldema@nycap.rr.com>; <sfberg99@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2006 4:05 PM

Subject: Stuff

Handwritten notes:
K...
D...
M...

https://webmail.albany.edu/src/read_body.php?mailbox=INBOX&passed_id=15722&start... 2/24/2006

> Hi
>
> Five things.
>
> one--I packed up and rearranged by date all the papers left over from the
> PyramidCrossgates fight and put them into a file box--there are over three
> feet of papers--and took them out to the Guilderland library where they
> will place them in their archives. The librarian--Tom Barnes--promised to
> inform the Historical Society that they were there and to contact the
> Association if the library decides to deacquisition the paers at some
> point. The papers include the public announcements, the newspaper
> clippings, the legal papers (suits and counter suits), the submissions
> during the months of testimony, the testimony, and copies of the official
> decisions by DEC, DOT and so forth. Hopefully the papers will be found to
> be of interest to others at some point. They had sat in my attic long
> enough.
>
> two--Nano/CESTM wnats to meet with two or three of the Association Board
> members on a semi-regular basis--besides myself who else wants to
> volunteer?
>
> three--I got notice from Harriman--I assume many of you did also--that
> there will be a meeting on February 28 in bldg 3, 7pm. Hopefully we will
> get a good representation from the community.
>
> four--I got notice of the upcoming Thruway meeting--I assume that you did
> also--of the March 14 meeting at St. Sophie on Whitehall, 7pm--hopefully
> we will get a good representation there also.
>
> five--ideas about the next meeting on March 9th. It seems to me that we
> need to remind people about what is coming at them--the improvements
> promised in the Corridor Study--the improvements agreed to in the Pathways
> report--and spell out what the McKown Raod, Fuller Road and Schoolhouse
> Raod changes are going to be as well as the new sidewalk in front of 1450
> and the bus passenger waiting shelter at McKown Road. Martha is working on
> the 1450 sidewalk. We need volunteers for the others--Doug might do the
> McKown sidewalk. Marty might do the Pathway report. ???Fuller and
> ???Schoolhouse. ???Bus shelter. Maybe Jim and I could share the Corridor
> study promises.
>
> And the we should get more inputs into the Visions/list--taking the parts
> that you like to talk about--the pond, the CESTM path--sidewalks--trees
> and so forth but obviously we need volunteers.
>
> Any reaction--other than doing a Cheney on me?
>
> Don

Download this as a file

Take Address

Delete & Prev | Delete & Next

Move to: INBOX.zoning Move